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Docket No. 030-31455

Hilo Radiological Associates. LTD.
670 Pona Hawai Street, Suite 110
Hilo, Hawaii 90720

Attention: Dr. James T. Lambeth
Radiation Safety Officer

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 15, 1991 informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the items which were brought to your attention in our
letter dated January 4, 1991. Your corrective actions will be verified
during our next inspection.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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/ (DIRobert J. Pate, Chief
Nuclear Materials and

Fuel Fabrication Branch

bec w/ copy of letter dated 1/15/91:
Docket File.
Inspection File
G. Cook
B. Faulkenberry
J. Martin
J. Zollicoffer
State of Hawaii

bec w/o copy of letter dated 1/15/91:
M. ST,ith

REGION V 9$,
JFPang 49 RJPat#',,TD
1 h4/91 / /> y /91/

REQULhl COPY J REQUE51 COPY J
YES / NO ] YES / NO ]

k .-

/ 't 0- ]

,

9102050022 910120 (
REG 5 LIC30 e'

''l53-29007-01 PDR j f


